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Gateway selected to host Chinese 
vocational leadership training delegates 

 
Gateway Technical College has been selected to host four Chinese 

delegates from the Tianjin Sino-German Vocational Technical College and 

Chengde Petroleum College Nov. 3-Nov. 10 as part of a vocational leadership 

program. 

Gateway was selected by the American Association of Community 

Colleges (AACC) as one of four host colleges for the Vocational Leadership 

Training (VELT) Program because of its innovative programs and international 

study opportunities and connections. Delegates in the VELT program will tour all 

of Gateway’s facilities and interact with instructors, administrators and other 

educational leaders at the college to learn from its standards and practices. From 

that, they hope to glean best practice methods they can apply at their colleges in 

China. 

Delegates will also tour and interact with several of Gateway’s business 

partners to see the many ways the college engages with industry and better 

understand the role these partners play in curriculum development, equipment 

and resources. 



The VELT program is financed by the Chinese government with the 

support of the Chinese Ministry of Education and jointly run under the supervision 

and administration of AACC and the China Education Association for 

International Exchange (CEAIE). 

For more information, please contact Gateway Executive Vice 

President/Provost Zina Haywood, (262) 564-3104. 

Gateway Technical College collaborates with communities in Kenosha, Racine and Walworth counties to 
ensure economic growth and viability by providing education, training, leadership and technological resources 

to meet the changing needs of students, employers and communities. 
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